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forum@glenellen.org


June 6, 2025


Via email to: keith@rogal.net 

Mr. Rogal - The Glen Ellen Forum would like to invite you to introduce yourself to our 
community. If you are not familiar with the Forum, attached is information about our 
community organization. As Glen Ellen is unincorporated, the Forum provides residents, 
visitors and businesses with quarterly meetings to engage with local officials, nonprofits, 
organizations and others around topics of interest and import. More information is 
at www.glenellen.org. 

Our next community meeting is August 4 at 6:30pm at the Jack London Saloon in Glen Ellen. 
Our meetings generally include two or three speakers and topics. 

If this schedule is not convenient we can arrange another date and time for your visit with us.   
Please reach out to me directly if you have any questions about our organization and our 
activities.  

On behalf of the Board of Directors, 

  

Debbie Lammers 

Board President 

303-946-0431 

dlammers303@gmail.com 

CC: Board Members and Committee Chairs 

Attachment:  Glen Ellen Forum Information page
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